Meet With Your Local Deferred
Compensation Retirement

Nationwide’ Specialist

Phillip Carbajal, the Nationwide Deferred Compensation Retirement Specialist will be on-site for 1 on
1 meetings in February

Wednesday February 14™ 2024 9am-3pm Location: George Fox University
414 N. Meridian St Newberg OR 97132 Canyon Commons room 103

To schedule an in-person or virtual appointment please use the link below. You can also contact Phillip
directly at (360) 953-4841 or phillip.carbajal@nationwide.com.

Scheduling Link

https://nrs-george-fox-university.myretirementappt.com

Nationwide Customer Support can be reached at (888) 401-5272 or nrsforu@nationwide.com. Note: you
do not need to login or register to use this site. Click on your location of choice and it will proceed to the
next screen.
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